


35th Annual Southeastern Showdown
Georgia High School Rodeo Association
Perry, Georgia
November 6, 7, 8 and 9, 2025


HORSE STALLS –

There is a stall order form on the GHSRA website www.ghsra.com under SESD tab in the top bar under high school tab.  

EACH CONTESTANT MUST PUT THEIR HORSE OR HORSES IN A STALL WITH ONLY ONE HORSE PER STALL.   NO HORSES CAN BE TIED TO TRAILERS AND NO PENS CAN BE SET UP AT TRAILERS.   THIS IS AN AGRICENTER RULE.   

Stall cost is $150.00 per stall for the 4 nights in advance and needs to be pre ordered through the link.  Each stall comes with 3 bales of shavings that will be in your stall when you arrive.  Deadline to order stalls is Friday October 24, 2025, and if ordered after Monday October 20, 2025 you will be required to pay through PayPal.

If you need more than the 3 bales of shaving’s you can purchase them from the fairgrounds on their website https://www.gnfa.com/.  Please DO NOT take bales of shaving from other stalls that are not yours.  

If you want to rent stall mats, contact Lisa Slaton at 478-952-6251. She will coordinate with the
fairgrounds to have the mats in your stall when you arrive. https://www.greenbrokefarmservices.com/services.php

We will assign stalls according to the reservations and all States will be together if received by the deadline.  High School will be in Barn 1 and overflow to Barn 2 if necessary.  

If you have a late stall request you may or may not be with your State or your other stalls.   Stalls will be $190.00 after the cut-off date of Friday October 24, 2025. 

Stall fees will not be refunded without a Vet or Medical Excuse.  If you have an unfortunate situation arise please contact Leisa Haslerig at 423-305-3692 and email the Vet or Medical Excuse to SESDRodeoSecretary@gmail.com

PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU ARE ORDERING STALLS ON THE CORRECT LINK (HIGH SCHOOL OR JUNIOR HIGH).  IF YOU ORDER STALLS ON THE WRONG LINK YOU WILL HAVE STALLS IN THE WRONG BARN.  ONCE ASSIGNED WE WILL NOT MOVE STALLS AROUND.


HORSE HEALTH PAPERS – 

Be sure you have a NEGATIVE COGGINS on your horse.   Also, check with your state regarding health papers required when crossing state lines, to and from the rodeo.

